Dear [name],

It is so heartening when a donor makes it possible for Fairbanks Youth Advocates to say "yes" to one more youth in need. Your donation paves the way for young people to know that people care and want them to succeed. In addition, your donation provides for basic needs like clothing, food, and a place to sleep. Thank you for giving to Fairbanks Youth Advocates' youth shelter.

Included is our latest newsletter to keep you updated about what your gift has been doing at FYA. Future newsletters are sent quarterly. Look for us on twitter and facebook - that's how we stay connected with our friends!

Feel free to send us messages of love and support we can share with the youth, and let us know if you have any questions. You can email me at marylee@fairbanksyouthadvocates.org or call us at 374-5678 anytime.

Thank you for partnering with us, Sincerely,

Marylee Bates

Fairbanks Youth Advocates Executive Director